
From: D. Christopher Ashwin   
Sent: Wednesday, May 11, 2022 9:21 AM 
To: Farr, Jason <Jason.Farr@hamilton.ca>; clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: boundary extension 
 
Hello, 
I am a long time ward 2 resident and homeowner. I am writing to voice to the ongoing opposition to 
expanding Hamilton’s boundaries for new housing. I think its ridiculous to continue building far flung 
suburbs in 2022. I variably, it’s the property taxes of those living in dense areas that has to support this 
unsupportable growth. We need to continue to incentivize building high and especially medium density 
housing in the core. There is so much space downtown. 
Sincerely 
D. Chris Ashwin 
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